
Some people who received this message don't often get email from micki.zeigler@elkton.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: RE: [Elkton MD] Code/permit/Special assessment // 6 HEATHER CT (Sent by Arun Kumar, MLS@stellaripl.com)
 

 
At this time, there are no pending code violations, permits or liens/fees on this property.
 
Sincerely,
Micki Zeigler
Town of Elkton
Building & Zoning
100 Railroad Avenue
Elkton, Maryland 21921
P) 410-398-4999
F) 410-398-0128
micki.zeigler@elkton.org
 

 
The information transmitted in this message is intended to be privileged and confidential and for the use of only the recipient. Any retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
message without the permission of the original sender is strictly prohibited by anyone other than the intended recipient. If you have received this message in error, please immediately
notify the sender. Receipt by anyone other than the intended recipient is not a waiver of work-product privileges.
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